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Fundraiser

The Cabinetry and Construction class proposes a fundraiser for the 2019-2020 school year.

The kids are learning the fundamentals of residential construction by the building of a Tiny
House. Funds have been secured by a grant from ARTEC, which has allowed us to start building
this school year. We feel like this is a great way to have the students have an on hands
experience in construction, but in a much smaller scale. The Tiny House will have all the
comforts of home, including a queen size bed, refrigerator, stove, and bathroom. This House is
being designed and built by the students enrolled in Cabinetry and Construction. We would like
others to have this experience as well. We would like to propose the following.

-While the Tiny House is being built, students and staff would sell raffle tickets. These tickets

would cost $10 each, and would be sold to the community.

-We would create a Facebook post, possibly advertise on the radio.

-Sales of tickets should exceed $20,000

-After tickets are sold, one random ticket will be drawn, for the grand prize- which is the Tiny
House.

-All raffle ticket proceeds would be returned back into the program, where they would fund a
future Tiny House project.

The Tiny House has caught a great deal of attention from the community. Allowing students to
be involved in such an exciting project, has fostered a unique desire to learn more of the
carpentry trade. We feel that this is only the beginning of some new ideas in this particular tech
class.

Thank you for considering this fund raiser

Mr. Brent Van Every



